TEJAS FOCO

January 29, 2013

Mr. R.B. “Bob” Sanchez
3900 N. 10" Street
McAllen, TX 78501

Dear Mr. Sanchez:

On behaif of the National Association of Chicana and Chicano Studies (NACCS), Tejas
Foco, it is my distinct pleasure to congratulate you on your nomination and selection for
the Premio Estrella de Aztlan Lifetime Achievement Award, the highest honor and
recognition the NACCS Tejas Foco bestows. Congratulations!

As you may know, Victor Gémez, Assistant Professor at South Texas College,
nominated you for the Premio Estrella de Aztlan Lifetime Achievement Award. We have
notified Professor Gomez that you are a recipient of the Award, and also copy him on
our letter to you.

The Awards Ceremony is Friday, February 22, 2013, 5:30 — 9:30 p.m. at the NACCS
Tejas Conference at the University of Texas Pan American in Edinburg. We look
forward to presenting you with the Premio Estrella de Aztlan Award on the 22" we also
hope your schedule will permit you to attend the conference itself, which is February 21-
23", You may access all information pertaining to this conference at: hitp://www.naccs-
tejas-2013.blogspot.com/

Thank you so much for letting me know whether you will be able to attend the Awards
Ceremony on the 22"? You may send me an email at acastaneda@stmarytx.edu.

Best regards,

Antonia | Castafieda, Chair, NACCS Tejas Committee,
Premio Estrella de Aztlan Lifetime Achievement Award



TEJAS FOCO
January 25, 2013

Victor Gémez, Assistant Professor of History
Coordinator, Mexican American Studies
South Texas College

McAllen, TX

Dear Professor Gomez:

On behalf of the National Association of Chicana and Chicano Studies—Tejas Foco,
and the Committee for the 2013 Premio Estrela de Aztlan Lifetime Achievement Award,
| am happy to inform you that your nominee, Mr. R.P. “Bob” Sénchez, has received the
NACCS Tejas 2013 Premio Estrella de Aztlan Lifetime Achievement Award, the highest
honor and recognition the NACCS Tejas Foco bestows. We extend our congratulations
to Mr. Sanchez!

We look forward to presenting Mr. Sdnchez with the Award at the 2013 NACCS Tejas
Foco Conference at the University of Texas Pan American, Edinburg. The Awards
ceremony is Friday, February 22, 2013, 5:30-9:30 p.m. We ask that you please let us
know whether Mr. Sanchez will attend the Awards Ceremony.

Best regards,

Antonia 1. Castafieda, Committee Chair, NACCS Tejas
Premio Estrella de Aztlan Lifetime Achievement Award



